
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23 November 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Parent’s Forum Term 1 2022 
 
The first Parent Forum meeting of this academic year will take place on Thursday 1st 
December 2022. The meeting will focus on keeping children safe online, E-safety. 
 
The meeting will be held in school between 5pm and 6pm and will be led by our Deputy 
Vice Principal and Designated Safeguarding Lead, Mr Gallagher. 
 
Parent Forum meetings are open to all parents and  carers and I look forward to seeing 
you on this evening. 
 
Please indicate on the reply slip below if you will be attending the meeting and return the 
slip with your child to reception. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Jane Hobbs 
Acting Principal 
 
 
 
 
I will be attending the Parent Forum on Thursday 1st December 2022. 
 
Name  ……………………………………………..    
Signature …………………………………………..... 
 
Parent/Carer of (Student Name) ……………………………………………….  
Form……………….. 
 
 


